Meeting
Hillcrest Cemetery
Board of Trustees
January 9, 2018

There was no quorum for the January meeting. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kevin will get with Jerry and then get back with the board members about meeting either once or twice a year, preferably spring and/or fall. It was discussed also for Jerry to look at the Ordinance about possibly dissolving this board. 


